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Dear Simply Fun Families,

Summer is Coming. 2022 is halfway over. If you

have a vacation coming up, please remember to

let me know. We encourage parents to apply

sunscreen on the children prior to drop off, so

that way your child stays protected from the

UV rays.

Festivals and Events

• National Indigenous Peoples Day – June 21, 
2022

• Crown of Sound Music Festival – a one-day 
music festival featuring a variety of genres is 
coming to Westhills Stadium (mid-June).

• Oak Bay Tea Party – a community fair in Oak 
Bay that includes amusement rides at 
Willows Park (June 3 to 5, 2022)

• Beach Food Days – food trucks on weekends 
from early May until late August at Ocean 
Boulevard in Colwood. (May 6 to August 28, 
2022)

• TD Victoria International Jazz Fest – a music 
festival that features jazz music performed 
by renowned artists from around the world 
takes place (June 24 to July 3, 2022)

• Oak Bay Night Market – a large night market 
in Oak Bay Village on the second Wednesday 
of the month. (TBD)

• Father’s Day – June 19, 2022

Happy Birthday
- Shelbourne: Amelia
- Gordon Head: Zelia, 

Brodyn
- McKenzie: Elena

https://oakbayhalf.com/
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